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ASX Announcement 
31 July 2020 

 

 Appointment of Auditor 

In accordance with Listing Rule 3.16.3, Aeon Metals Limited (ASX:AML) (Aeon or the Company) 
announces that BDO Audit Pty Ltd (“BDO Audit”) has been appointed as auditor of the Company.  The 
appointment follows the resignation of BDO East Coast Partnership (“BDO ECP”), and ASIC’s consent to 
the resignation in accordance with s329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001 (“the Act”). 

The change of auditor arose as a result of BDO ECP restructuring its audit practice whereby audits will be 
conducted by BDO Audit, an authorised audit company, rather than BDO ECP. 

In accordance with section 327C of the Act, a resolution will be proposed at the 2020 Annual General 
Meeting to confirm the appointment of the Company’s auditor. 

 

 

 

This ASX release has been authorised for and on behalf of the Aeon Board by: 

Hamish Collins, Managing Director and CEO 
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ABOUT AEON METALS 

Aeon Metals Limited (Aeon) is an Australian based mineral exploration and development company 
listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX: AML).  Aeon holds a 100% ownership interest 
in the Walford Creek Copper-Cobalt Project (Walford Creek Project) located in north-west 
Queensland, approximately 340km to the north north-west of Mount Isa.  Aeon has completed a 
Scoping Study in October 2019 on the development of a 3.5Mtpa open pit and underground mining 
operation at the Walford Creek Project producing approximately 146kt copper and 22kt cobalt (plus 
zinc, lead, silver and nickel) for sale to global metal markets.  This Scoping Study demonstrated 
that the Walford Creek Project represents a technically robust and highly economic mine 
development.  A Pre-Feasibility Study (PFS) is currently in process and expected to be completed 
during 4Q 2020. 

Aeon confirms that all material assumptions underpinning the production target and forecast 
financial information within the Scoping Study continue to apply and have not materially changed.  


